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Richard Fabina

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 5:56 PM
To: Richard Fabina
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 288846)
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

  

Inquiry on 04/28/2012 : 
Inquiry:  
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Gentlemen: 

 

ACB  
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is processing an application for Certification of a transmitter that monitors  
tire pressure and temperature inside a vehicle tire.  The device operates under 47 CFR 15.231(e) 
reduced field strength limits in order to send data. 

 

The  
client is requesting confidentiality of the internal photos exhibit for this  
transmitter because the circuitry is potted in epoxy and removal of the epoxy  
would destroy the components. 

 

Attached  
are external photos showing the epoxy, internal photos of the device before  
epoxy is installed and the confidentiality request letter for this device. 

 

Will  
the FCC allow confidentiality of the internal photos for this device? 

 

Please  
let me know if you need any other information to respond to this inquiry. 

 

Thanks  
for your time. 

 

Rich  
Fabina 

 
 
ACB  
Reviewing Engineer 
 
FCC response on 04/30/2012 
You epoxy attestation statement is acceptable, however, the cover letter for requesting confidentiality must be 
included in this request. 
 
  
 
Review FCC Publication No. 726720 dated December 21, 2011. 
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---Reply from Customer on 04/30/2012--- 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
I believe I already submitted the confidentiality request letter with this inquiry.
 
In case I did not, it is attached. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Rich Fabina 
ACB Reviewing Engineer 
 
FCC response on 04/30/2012 
The confidentiality letter was just uploaded today April 30, 2012, however, you have permission to finalize the 
Form 731. 
 
 
Attachment Details: 
 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


